
TREWIDLAND PRIMARY &
PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Friday 12th January

Welcome to the Spring Term at Trewidland
Primary & Pre-School & Happy New Year. 

Upcoming Events
The NCMP for Reception and Y6 pupils is taking place on the 24/1/24.

If you have a child in either of these year groups Please can you read the following
information and access the link provided.
This is the information I have received:

Please find the links to both the reception and year 6 booklet (2), which will need to be
sent to all parents of Reception and Year 6 pupils. Could you please explain to the

parents / carers that it is important to read the information within the booklets, and if
they choose to opt there child out of the process, then this will need to be done no

later than Wednesday 17th January 2024
https://www.healthycornwall.org.uk/make-a-change/child-health-programme-

reception-year/
https://www.healthycornwall.org.uk/make-a-change/child-health-programme-year-

6/

NCMP for Year 6 and Reception Pupils

Children’s Mental Health Week 2024

Children’s Mental Health Week 2024 will take place from 5-11 February. Place2Be
launched the mental health awareness week in 2015 to empower, equip and give a

voice to every child in the UK.

Every year Children’s Mental Health Week sees hundreds of schools, children,
parents and carers taking part. Now in its 10th year, we hope to encourage more
people than ever to help us reach our goal that no child or young person has to

face a mental health problem alone.

Children are invited to create their own masterpieces (at home) for each
category & bring them in for our Art Exhibition on the 7th of February. 

Categories & Themes:
Photography - My Family
Collage - Home School Value: Compassion
Painting - Great Britain
Pencil Drawing - Myself
Sculpture/Model - My School 

One entry per child per category & all entries cost 50p each.  All entries &
entrance fees to be in school by the 6th of February & please pass these
into your class teacher. Ensure your child’s items are labelled (on reverse
or underneath with their name & year group). Prizes & Certificates will be
awarded to the four age ranges: Pre-school & Reception, Year groups 1 &
2, Year Groups 3 & 4 & Year Groups 5 & 6. 
Everyone Welcome -  please come along to enjoy our exhibition on
Wednesday 7th February - from 1.30pm in the school hall. Refreshments
& raffle by the PTA. 

Art Exhibition Afternoon 



Art Exhibition Afternoon 

Upcoming Events
Half Term 12 - 16th February

School Inset Day - School closed to children

World Book Day Top Hats!
We want to make sure no child is left out of World Book Day, and understand that
families may be under significant financial and time pressures. This year we have a

lovely alternative to dressing up. We aim to ensure that every child can participate in
World Book Day, and can celebrate the stories they love, without an expectation for
families to provide a costume. Top Hats provides an alternative to asking pupils and
their families to create their own costumes at home. Our activities will provide your

child with the opportunity to get creative and represent their favourite books or
characters, all whilst fostering a love of reading through exploring stories and engaging

in book discussion. All children can come in non-uniform or a character costume (if
they wish) that day & we will be making Top Hats!

Parents' Evening 15:30 - 17:00

Spring Show Afternoon 13:30 - 14:30

Good Friday - Bank Holiday - School closed.

Easter Holidays Apr 1 - Apr 12



Art Exhibition Afternoon 

Hundred Acre & Gruffalo Class: 

On Monday, whilst we were out of the
classroom, a monster visited us,

leaving footprints and turning the
classroom upside down. 

We put on our detective hats and
searched for clues about the monster
and came up with questions that we

could ask Miss Hume (who has
actually seen the monster) so that we

could create our very own wanted
posters to put up around school.

What’s been happening in Classes: 
Farthing Wood Class:

🧜‍♀️🌊

Our beautiful English work on ‘The
Mermaid of Zennor’ by Charles
Causley. On the rugged Cornish

coast, where the land meets the sea,
lies the village of Zennor. Here, there
are stories of a villager capturing the
heart of a mysterious and beautiful

stranger - a stranger from the sea - a
mermaid! Our children have been

exploring the story and writing their
own letters using past participles,
examining present perfect tense &

selecting appropriate conjunctions.
They then decorated their

envelopes in the style of Michael
Foreman’s illustrations of Cornwall! 

🧜‍♀️🌊



Pre-School
STAR: abigail

Year 1 /Year 2
STAR: Jack

Year 3/Year 4
STAR: reuben

Year 5/ Year 6
STAR: elliot

STARS OF THE
WEEK

CONTACTING US: 

Class teachers can be messaged
directly via Class Dojo. 

You can also emailed us via: 
Mr Lovell: 

Head@trewidland.cornwall.sch.uk
or 

Mrs Moore:
Bmoore@trewidland.cornwall.sch.uk

Celebrating Success

SCHOOL WEBSITE: https://www.trewidlandprimaryandpreschool.co.uk/

https://www.trewidlandprimaryandpreschool.co.uk/

